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November & December, 2020

Once again we come to a special time of the year when we give thanks to God for His
goodness, provisions, and mercies and to others for their support and kindnesses. We
are so blessed! Robin and | are so grateful to be called children of God and to have you
as our friends. THANK YQU!

Since our last letter, God gave Victor the opportunity to speak to a group of Spanish-
speaking pastors that met south of Nashville in October. We were blessed by the
kindnesses of Pastor Zufniga and Pastor Sorto and their gifts. Victor went to Council
Bluffs, lowa, at the beginning of November to attend a Chaplains College held by the
USSC for further training. One of our supporting churches is also located there. Pastor
Tatman was so kind to let Victor stay in their prophets’ chamber and had him speak in
the Wednesday night prayer meeting. God blessed and folks hearts were touched.

The family conference meeting in Alabama scheduled for the end of October was
postponed to the first weekend of December. Robin and | had the privilege and honor
of conducting that meeting. We trust and pray that God did some wonderful working in
the hearts of His precious people there. Pray for Robin to get better. She has come
down a bit sick, and we are working through it.

Our ministry Fires of Evangelism is finishing up today (Thursday) an online conference
that started Monday, Dec. 7, with a focus on South America. We have had three
speakers in the mornings and two at night each day. There have been some great
classes and messages to keep God’s servants rightly focused as well as God’s people
challenged and encouraged. The theme was “Night Vision Goggles”...being able to see
things in this world of darkness the way God does, and to fear not. Pray that God gives
us all wisdom as we see how to navigate into this new year of 2021. Our first
conference in January has already been cancelled because of COVID and the
uncertainties of government regulations.

Robin and | want to wish you God’s richest and most complete blessings as we celebrate
the Savior’s coming to bring to realization His salvation. May the Lord also help us all
to dedicate the new year of 2021 to His glory. Praying for you!

Your grateful servants,
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Victor & Robin Rouse
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